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October 6, 2021 

Upcoming Events: 
 
Sat Oct 9 
11:00 am SMSU 
Parade 
 

Sun Oct 10 
8:00 am  Worship 
9:15 am Sunday 
School  
 

Wed Oct 13 
8:15 am Chapel 

MVL Cross Country Meet: Congratulations to Sam Manian who placed 2nd at the MVL 
Cross Country Meet last Friday in the 7-8 grade division. He ran the 1.5 miles in 10:03.  
 
SMSU Parade:  Our school will have a float in the SMSU Homecoming parade on 
Saturday.  If you and  your child would like to ride on the float we will line up by 
Independence Park between 10:30-10:45 AM. We are Unit 13. Remember to wear your 
Cougar shirts or blue and white. 
 
Fire Prevention Week:  This is fire prevention week.  The  theme is “Learn the Sounds 
of Fire Safety”.  The Marshall Fire Department visited our school today for fire drills as a 
part of Operation E.D.I.T.H.  On Thursday the third grade students will have an 
opportunity to experience a smoke filled building in a safe environment when they visit a 
portable smoke house.  Everyone is invited to an open house and burger meal at the fire 
department Thursday evening from 5:30 – 8:00.  
 
Panther for a Day: The 6-8 graders will be headed to Great Plains Lutheran High School 
on Friday to participate in Panther for a Day. We generally leave between 9:00 and 9:30 
to arrive there for lunch with the activities happening in the afternoon. We usually arrive 
back at school around 4:30 p.m.  
 
Chapel:  Pastor Craig Wilke from Sure Foundation Lutheran Church in Brandon, SD, our 
first semester mission project, will lead us in chapel on Wednesday, October 20. 
 
Fall Into Reading – Scholastic Book Fair: Samuel Lutheran School will be hosting it’s 
annual book fair, November 2 – 4.  Times are: Tuesday, November 2, 2:00-7:30PM, 
Wednesday, November 3, 1:30-6:00PM, and Thursday, November 4, 2:00-6:00PM.  
Proceeds from the book fair make it possible for Mrs. Paxton to add several more books 
to our school’s library.  Thank you!        Mrs. Ellingson 
 
Great Plains Lutheran High School: Pastor Maertz will be visiting our classrooms and 
leading our chapel service on Wednesday, November 17. Students will have a chance to 
ask him questions about Great Plains Lutheran High School when he visits their 
classroom; however, he would like for parents to get a chance to ask him questions as 
well. If you would like to hear more about Great Plains and get some questions 
answered, please mark your calendars for Wednesday, November 17 from 6:00-7:00 
p.m. More details will come later, but we are planning to have supper provided and to 
have parents of former and current students at Great Plains available with Pastor Maertz 
to help answer your questions as well.  
 
No School: There will be no school on Thursday and Friday, October 21-22 as our 
teachers will be attending the Minnesota District Teacher’s Conference at West Lutheran 
in Plymouth, MN. 
 
Childcare Over MEA Break: Our Early Childhood Center will be open October 21-22 for 
those who need our services. A reminder students will need to pack a sack lunch as hot 
lunch will not be served on these two days.  
 

October Birthdays 
 
Andrew Lee-3 
Cameren Rieke-13 
Mr. Obry-15 
Kyllian Groeneweg-
22 
Jacob Heil-25 
Jade Sieber-26 
Adaline Timm-27 
Mrs MacArthur-28 
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